
 

Note to Loan Applicants! 

We have heard from customers that they receive 10+ calls after they apply for a loan with Oxford Bank. These calls are most likely related to a product 
the bureaus sell, typically referred to as Trigger Leads. The service allows other lenders to receive notifications when consumers have applied for 
credit that meet certain criteria and the lenders then reach out to the consumer to offer their services. While our vendor does not sell this product, 
since the bureaus do our consumers could still get those when pulling reports, and we aren’t able to prevent them.  
 
The only way for the consumer to avoid this is by opting out at www.optoutprescreen.com. You should explain this to our loan applicants so they can 
opt-out before the credit report is ran. Feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.optoutprescreen.com/
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